
                   
 
 

 

 

 
NSPC Affordable Housing Discussion 

Thursday, February 14, 2019, 9:00 – 11:00 am 
1st floor conference room, Wakefield Town Hall 

1 Lafayette Street, Wakefield, MA 01880 

After regular community updates, NSPC members will hear from Maritza Crossen at the Citizens’ 
Housing & Planning Association about monitoring affordable units. We will also be joined by Laurie 
Stanton from the Metro North Regional Housing Services Office that monitors affordable units and 
provides support for the towns of Reading, North Reading, Wilmington and Saugus. The group will 

have time for discussion and Q&A after the presentations. 

Agenda 

9:00 am: 
 
9:05 am: 
 
 
10:00 am:  
 
 
10:20 am:   
        
 
10:30 am:  
 
11:00 am: 
 

Settle in and Breakfast 
 
Community Updates and Preview of March meeting 
NSPC Members 
 
40B Supplemental Monitoring  
Maritza Crossen, Programs Director, Citizens’ Housing and Planning Association 
 
Regional Housing Services Office 
Laurie Stanton, Housing Coordinator, Metro North Regional Housing Services Office 
 
Discussion and Q&A 
 
Adjourn 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 


